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Memorandum 

 

DATE: March 18, 2021 
 
TO: City of Shoreline Planning Commission 
  
FROM: Eric Bratton, Communications Program Manager 
 
RE: Factual Presentation of Shoreline Proposition 1 
 

 

On January 25, City Council approved placing Shoreline Proposition 1 on the April 27 
special election ballot. Approval of Proposition 1 will allow the City to make 
improvements to eight parks, acquire and improve new park land, and install public art 
throughout the city. The City would issue up to $38,500,000 in general obligation bonds 
to be paid back through an increase in property taxes. 

Administrative Services Director Sara Lane and City Manager’s Office Management 
Analyst Christina Arcidy will provide a factual presentation on Proposition 1 and answer 
questions.  

6a. Staff Presentation of Shoreline Proposition 1 




